

NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR:	Councillor Ted Hungerford
COUNCIL MEETING:	Ordinary Meeting 15 September 2016
I hereby notify of my intention to r	nove the following motion at the
Ordinary Meeting to take place on	Thursday 15 September 2016
That Council authorise the Chief Executive Officer to remove the paid parking in Caloundra. O7 SAPT 2016 Councillor Date	

To all Councillors and Directors

I hereby notify that Councillor Hungerford intends to move the motion as shown above at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 15 September 2016.

Chief Executive Officer Date

COUNCILLOR COMMENT

I put this motion forward on behalf of the Caloundra businesses and residents as this has been an issue in Caloundra for many years. I do not normally bring forward issues in other councilor's area but in this instance I was invited by the local Councillor to do so. It has been puzzling to me for many years that we have an amnesty each Christmas and New Year in Caloundra, this being peak holiday time. I often wonder why we let the visitor/tourist off paying for parking and for the rest of the year the locals have to pay for parking in the same area.

I do not see the need for paid parking in any areas of the Sunshine Coast that currently have parking available. The only area I see the necessity for paid parking is if we were to provide new parking facilities and we needed the income to service the cost.